
Newport Sandringham, WC2H 0NE  

Project Newsletter 

Monday to Friday:  

8:30 - 18:00 

(2 Hours on – 2 Hours Off) 

Saturday  

8:30 – 13:00  

(2 Hours on – 2 Hours Off) 

Sunday & Public Holidays: 

No Working 

Introduction  
 

Collins Construction are carrying out refurbishment 

works at the Newport Sandringham building in the 

internal Basement, Ground & Mezzanine levels including 

new shop fronts. The Internal service yard is currently 

being remodelled with a new cleansing facility created 

for Veolia.  

We operate an open door policy. If you 

have any queries regarding the project, 

please feel free to speak with us. 

 

Project Manager – Richard Harrison 

 

Temporary Project Manager – 

Mark McKenna 

Mobile:  07805 681 795 

m.mckenna@collins-construction.com 
 

Project 

Completion 

Date 

 

Collins aim 

to have the 

project 

fully 

complete 

by Spring 

2017 

Contact Details 

Noisy Working Hours 

FEBRUARY 2017 

mailto:m.mckenna@collins-construction.com
mailto:m.mckenna@collins-construction.com
mailto:m.mckenna@collins-construction.com


 

Current and Planned Works 
 

 

Hoardings – The hoardings shall remain 

throughout the coming month, with 

adjustments to be made to the Charing 

Cross Road entrance by Vale Royal House. 
 

Main Works and Q-Parks – UKPN 

installation is nearing completion.  Internal 

blockwork partition walls to Charing Cross 

Road and Newport Court are still ongoing, 

along with the Mezzanine frames through 

Newport Court and Newport Place.  

Construction works to the roof feature on 

the corner unit along Charing Cross Road 

and Newport Place shall be completed by 

the end of the month. The Screed to the 

Service Yard has now been completed and 

the Veolia area will be handed over by the 

end of the month. 
 

Community - Collins liaise closely with the 

local community, CityWest Homes and Vale 

Royal House and are in continual liaisons 

with the residents voice committee at 

VRH, enabling us to work together to 

complete the remaining project with 

minimal disruption. 

Collins Construction Plc  

The celebrations to mark the start of the Chinese New 

Year, commenced with the Grand Parade along Charing 

Cross Road where traditional floats were displayed 

through to Trafalgar Square, where there were live stage 

performances.  Full of colour, noise and dragons, 

Chinatown was full of decorations and dancers to 

celebrate the Year of the Rooster. 
 

Collins were also involved in providing the electricity 

supply for the London Chinatown Community Association 

who erected a marquee, based in the front of our 

hoardings along Newport Place.          
 

    www.ccc.org.uk 

http://www.buckleygrayyeoman.com/project/newport-sandringham/

